Tech. Foot ‘Ball

CHE development of our football team this year over that of last
clearly shows what we could do if we had the advantages of

other colleges. That is more time, more room and a regular coach.

The team which played through the season of 02 without losing a
game and being scored upon only once, and then by a drop kick, was,
with a few changes, the same one that came out so badly in the season

ol 0O1I.

The cause for the difference lay in the fact that this year we had a
coach, Ryan, and that last year’s team was the first one that Armour
has had since 1899. The o1 team was captained by A. M. Jens and
managed by Brimson, and under the circustances the team which they

developed was creditable.

A good advance was made by the football squad this year under
L. J. Byrne as captain and A. M. Jens as manager. The schedule is
not a large one but that very fact shows what the team was made of to
be able to win games with practically no hard practice between. Much
was due to coach Ryan, and in appreciation of his efforts a gold watch

fob was presented to him by the Athletic Association.

With the same material for next season’s team we may hope for

the best.
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